
Hampton Falls Planning Board 

Master Plan Committee 

Draft Workshop Minutes – August 24, 2015 

 

Present: Charlyn Brown, Chairman; Larry Smith; Lisa Brown-Kucharski; Todd Santora and Glenn 

Greenwood, RPC Consultant. 

The workshop took place from 8:10 A.M. to 10:__ A.M. 

The minutes of July 27, 2015 and August 17, 2015 were accepted as written. 

As the first date of the visioning sessions still was not confirmed prior to the workshop, Todd 

volunteered to also try to get confirmation.  The third flyer will be mailed as soon as the date is 

set.   

The fourth flyer, to be used as a final reminder, was reviewed and will be mailed to be received 

the week prior to the first session. 

Marietta (who volunteered to handle the posters) has been in contact with Beverly Mutrie who 

is willing to do the printing of the posters advertising the visioning sessions.  Poster information 

was discussed.  The suggestions will be given to Marietta.  In addition, suggestions of places to 

post them will be passed on to her.  Marietta will also follow up with getting the article 

(approved at the last workshop) to The Hampton Union.     

The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, September 8, 2015, at 8:00 A.M.        

 


